
Contact: Jodi  Tinson

Statement on Michigan Senator Debbie Stabenow's Decision to Step Down at End of Term

January 5, 2023,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - Stellantis congratulates Senator Stabenow, who has worked tirelessly on

behalf of her constituents in Michigan, including the more than 40,000 Stellantis employees, retirees and their

families. She has been a strong supporter and a good friend through the good times and the challenging times that

this industry and her home state have faced during her 25 years in Congress. Most recently, she was instrumental in

ensuring that market building incentives were included in the Inflation Reduction Act to help accelerate the industry’s

transition to electric vehicles during this transformational time. We know she will not stop fighting for Michigan and we

look forward to continuing to work closely with her in the 118th Congress. 
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


